
FRONT AND REAR AXLES

Klokkerholm has an extensive range of front 
and rear axles for the automotive aftermarket 
and we are constantly expanding the 
assortment. We have more than 200 different 
part numbers.

Discover our extensive product range at  
www.klokkerholm.com. Here you can easily 
search by car make and model, Klokkerholm 
part number, OE number, TecDoc K-type or 
some countries’ registration numbers.

Klokkerholm is one of the leading suppliers 
of body parts in Europe. We have more than 
35,000 different part numbers in stock, 
covering 60 different car makes and over 
2,300 different models. 

We carry one of the widest ranges in the 
industry and are known for high quality, 
availability, and an extensive range. We 
take pride in developing new references 
for the automotive aftermarket. Our range 
adds value to your business, and with our 
comprehensive selection, we are confident 
that we are the preferred supplier in the 
market. 

Klokkerholm has a strong international 
logistics setup, allowing us to deliver our 
products all over Europe. We offer an 
efficient delivery service, ensuring fast 
delivery with exceptionally high reliability.

Klokkerholm Karosseridele A/S
Kløvervej 6
DK-9320 Hjallerup

Tel. +45 9828 4444
E-mail: info@klokkerholm.com
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